
OpenDoors Asheville
“To & Through College Access and Completion 

Initiative”

The 2024 Ribbon of Hope grant will aid in expanding 
this initiative for students in Asheville and 

Buncombe County. The program focuses on 
tutoring and STEAM programming as essential 

components designed to enhance student 
success. These enhancements are expected to be 
accessible year-round for participating students.
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